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Dear Pines Lakes Families: 

 

I hope all our Panther families have enjoyed a restful and relaxing summer!  I am so very excited 

to have our students back onto campus.  We have been busy planning so our boys and girls can 

have an outstanding school year! 

 

My top priority has always been and will continue to be student safety and school security.  More 

than ever, I acknowledge how important it is for our students to feel safe and secure. Our staff 

are trained in all the necessary protocols and procedures to ensure this. As a parent myself, I can 

assure you that we are prepared to continue serving our students and families with the 

outstanding care and compassion we are known for.    

 

Each year, our staff creates a learning theme to serve as a central focus.  This year, we are “Giving 

the BEST of Me in 22-23”.  This theme will serve two purposes – it ties into our new Florida 

BEST Standards and will also help us re-focus our learners on how to be their best selves. 

 

We are ready and willing to serve our students and their families.  Thank you in advance for 

allowing us the opportunity to do so! 

 

Stay safe, be well and I look forward to seeing you at PLE soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Susan F. Sasse, Principal 


